

## **EUROPEAN COMMISSION**

Directorate-General for Internal Market, Industry, Entrepreneurship and SMEs

Consumer, Environmental and Health Technologies

Brussels, GROW/D3 (2017) 5923132

Philip Morris International

Rue Montoyer, 51 1000 Brussels

E-mail: @pmi.com

Dear .

I would like to thank you for your message of 28 July 2017 to Commissioner Elżbieta Bieńkowska. The Commissioner has asked me to reply on her behalf.

We have taken good note of the issues presented in your message, which we are sharing with our colleagues in the European Commission's Health and Food Safety Directorate General who are responsible for issues related to tobacco products.

